
Full Name Shazeda Ahmed 
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What has been 
worked on in the 
past month? 

During the month of August, ISA held its first committee meeting where 
we discussed our plans for the year. Everyone did a great job in taking 
on their role within the committee and we are really looking forward to 
taking an active role in the plans we have for the year. The committee 
has created videos introducing ourselves which will later be used for our 
social media pages so that students can get to know their ISA 
committee. Also, I have began the beginning stages of creating our 
student guide for international students. Through myself and the 
committee, we want to make sure that this guide is perfect so we are 
using as much information as we can get. 

Successes from 
the past month 
and any Reps 
Wins 

I am working with one of the Vice Presidents’ on a project that will 
benefit international students alongside other home students. They have 
reached out to myself and I am working on making sure that 
international students are being represented through this project in 
hopes that they receive the same amount of support that home students 
receive. 

Plans for next 
month 

For the next month, my focus will be on completing the international 
student guide and getting it back to the Students’ Union so that it can be 
distributed through their platforms. I will have the ISA committee assist 
me in completing this guide as well as getting feedback from current 
international students to ensure that this guide is as helpful as possible. 
I will also start conversations about events and socials we can start 
planning for when students get back to university in October. These will 
be Covid-19 friendly events that will reach out to as many international 
students as possible. I would also like to start the ISA Buddy Scheme in 
time for October therefore, I will need the support of the Students’ Union 
to help me with sign-ups. 

 


